
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - APRIL 16, 2007 

TRAFFIC CALMING COMMITTEE:  ROYAL GARDEN BOULEVARD 

Recommendation 

Councillor Tony Carella recommends the establishment of a traffic calming committee to review 
traffic conditions on Royal Garden Boulevard; and to make recommendations for the calming of 
speeding on this street. 

Economic Impact 
 
Nil 
 
Communications Plan 
 
Nil 

Purpose 

To improve the safety of the residents on this street. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

A petition was submitted by the residents of Royal Garden Boulevard requesting a feasibility 
study be conducted to explore the need for speed humps. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

 
Regional Implications 
 
Nil 

Conclusion 

A study will be conducted by City of Vaughan Engineering staff in the spring, but Ministry of 
Environment and Ministry of Transportation criteria requires the establishment of a traffic calming 
committee. 

Attachments 

Petition. 

Report prepared by: 

Tony Carella 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Councillor Tony Carella 


